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Caring for your propane bottle 

If the cylinder looks like the example above please have it properly disposed of. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If the cylinder looks like the example above please have it properly disposed of. 

 

Rust 

If rust is noticed on the cylinder, a wire brush can be used to remove the rust followed by 

painting (you can use something similar to NAPA’s Rust Treatment) over the spot where 
rust 

was removed. 

The most common place rust is found is on the bottom of the cylinder and around the 
foot 

ring of the cylinder so it's important to keep theses areas clean and painted. 

 

Ensure that cylinders are secured prior to transporting them 

Propane bottles should be secured when being transported so they do not roll around and 

damage the valve, dent the bottle or damage the protective rings. 

 

The horizontal bottles were first used in 1984 on the Argosy and later Airstream “Squarestream” 

type trailers and on Limited trailers until the 1998 model year. 

 

 

 


